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Greetings, Michael --

Please forward this email to the Planning Board. Thank you.

*

At the site walk for 19 Main Street held on May 26, 2021, engineer Mike Sievert used an
extendable *ruler* to measure the difference between existing at-grade at one location and the
finished grade of the proposed parking lot at 19 Main Street. If I remember correctly, the
difference to the top of that *ruler* was about 17 feet.

I attach a photograph showing Mike holding the extended measuring device; the top of that
device shows something like a 17-foot grade difference.

It is difficult for many of us to believe that any type of constructed parking lot with this type
of grade differential could quality as *surface parking.*

Regards,

-- Robin
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Robin Mower
Durham, NH
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